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Membership info 24w44

Best member!
Here is a short member letter.

After my 43+ years at Volvo Cars, I have now come to a decision to leave the company. It has been many fantastic and fun years. My energy and enthusiasm have disappeared in the last year and I have taken the decision to leave the company to become a pensioner. My last working day at Volvo Cars will be Friday, December 20.

Sten Henriksson will take over the chairmanship until the Leaders' annual meeting, which is usually held in February. What feels very good is that we have many good candidates who want to work full-time union for us at Leaders at Volvo Cars. And this has made it much easier for me to make my decision. We will return shortly how our arrangement will be after dialogue with our Nomination Committee.

Those who are willing and able are most welcome to my drop-off on Wednesday, December 11 at 14.00, the invitation comes separately from the company. Please contact me if you would like to attend my farewell.

I would like to once again thank you for all these challenging, exciting and fun years that I had with many of you and with Volvo Cars.

Best regards and take care of yourself
Peter Storm
Chairman Ledarna Volvo Cars

If you have questions or want to talk, contact one of the three of us below!


[bookmark: _Hlk108680758]Peter Storm			Leonel Diniz			Sten Henricsson
Chairman			Deputy chairman		Treasurer
[bookmark: _Hlk108680772]0708-20 90 36			0733-332736			0729-774864
[bookmark: _Hlk108680791]peter.storm@volvocars.com	leonel.diniz@volvocars.com	sten.henricsson@volvocars.com
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